DECISION PAPER

TO:              Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:      Richard Hughes, Ed.D.

DATE:       October 14, 2005

SUBJECT:    Lowe’s Toolbox Education PTA Grant. 

REQUEST

This is to request permission for Hardin County Schools Parent Teacher Organizations to apply for the Lowe’s Toolbox Education PTA/PTO Grant.

DISCUSSION

Lowe’s Toolbox for Education supports parent-teacher group projects.



Deadline:  November 1, 2005 (March 15, 2006)



Lowe’s and its new Toolbox for Education program will award grants to parent-teacher organizations and parent-teacher associations for improvement projects at up to 1,000 schools across the United States.

            Launched in partnership with PTO Today, an organization serving parent-teacher groups, Toolbox for Education will provide grants of up to $5,000 for a wide range of efforts, including public school libraries, specialty learning labs, landscaping, painting projects, and playgrounds. Grants are still available for the 2005-06 school year.               

            Parent groups at K-12 schools may apply for grants of up to $5,000. All K-12 schools in the United States (except Puerto Rico) are eligible. Applicant schools or parent groups must have a group tax ID number or official 501(c)(3) status from the IRS. 


For more information, go to: http://www.toolboxforeducation.com/ 

RECOMMENDATION:

The Coordinator of Grant Applications & Reporting recommends that the Parent/Teacher Organizations in Hardin County be allowed to apply for the Lowe’s Toolbox for Education Program Grant.

RECOMMENDED MOTION:

I move to allow Hardin County Schools Parent/ Teacher Organizations to apply for the Lowe’s Toolbox for Education Program Grant.

